Fiscal Note

	Ordinance/Motion No.
	
	Note Prepared by:
	Sid Bender, OMB

	Title:
	Green Building Ordinance
	Note Reviewed by:
	Theresa Koppang, DNRP

	Affected Agency and/or Agencies:
	King County Capital Programs


Fiscal notes are required for any motion or ordinance that impacts the expenditures or revenues of King County. (K.C.C. 4:04:075)
Impact of the above legislation on the fiscal affairs of King County is estimated to be:

Revenues* to:

	Fund Title
	Fund/Dept. Code
	Revenue Source
	Current Year
	2nd Year*
	3rd Year*
	4th Year*

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	Total:
	
	
	
	


*Each year should be the cumulative impact.  Cumulative means the annual total budget impact.
Expenditures* from:
	Fund Title
	Fund/Dept. Code
	Department/ Item
	Current Year
	2nd Year*
	3rd Year*
	4th Year*

	
	
	
	See Note Below
	
	
	 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	Total:
	
	 
	 
	 


*Each year should be the cumulative impact.  Cumulative means the annual total budget impact.
Expenditure Categories:

	Categories either programmatic or by grand accounts (depending on nature of legislation)
	Current Year
	2nd Year
	3rd Year
	4th Year

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	Total*:
	
	
	
	


*Total in all tables should equal for every year.

Green Building Fiscal Effect Discussion:

The fiscal effect of the proposed legislation will vary for each facility budget proposed subsequent to adoption of this proposed ordinance.  However, recent experience in the City of Seattle and King County indicates that the up-front costs of green building policy implementation ranges from 0% to 2% of additional up-front costs.   A mid-point of this range suggests that a $50,000,000 facility may have an additional $500,000 of costs associated with the green building policy.  However,  as specified in the proposed ordinance King County Departments shall “use life-cycle cost analysis to select green building practices to achieve the highest, most cost-effective building performance over the life of the facility.”  Life cycle analysis will determine for each facility whether the projections indicate that the initial up-front investment in the project budget proposed to Council will be recovered due to savings in future years.
